TOWN OF MILLBURY  peparTMENT OF PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT

MUNICIPAL OFFICE BUILDING * 127 ELM STREET ®* MILLBURY, MA 01527-2632 * TEL. 508 / 865-4754 * FAX. 508 / 865-0857

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
Millbury Planning Board

In accordance with the provisions of Chapter 40A of the Massachusetts General Laws,
the Millbury Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Monday, August 14, 2023 at 7:15 p.m.
in the Municipal Office Building, 127 Elm Street, Millbury, MA, on the application of Parklund
Place LLC, property located on 1497 Grafton Worcester Road, Millbury, MA, to modify the 18
month deadline to initiate substantial construction as specified in the Notice of Decision for Site
Plan Approval and Post-Construction Storm Water Management Permit issued by the Planning
Board on February 14, 2022.

The application materials may be viewed in the Planning Department during regular business
hours. Anyone wishing to be heard on this application should appear at the time and place
designated above.

Richard Gosselin
Chairman
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